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January 9, 2017 
 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
The enclosed statement is transmitted electronically by New York State Electric & Gas 
Corporation for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission, 
State of New York, to become effective January 10, 2017.  The previous statement TS-175 was 
inadvertently filed with the incorrect rate.   The correct rate was loaded into the Company’s 
billing system, thus no customers were billed the rate in statement TS-175.  
 
 Transportation Rate Statements: 
  
 Statement No.  TS-176 to PSC No. 88 Gas 
  
  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Shari Wells at (607) 762-8070, or at 
smwells@nyseg.com 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Mark O. Marini 

Mark Marini 
Director - Regulatory 
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